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N O T I F I C A T I O N 
 

 

Subject: Final report -Fourteenth meeting of the Subsidiary Body on Scientific, 

Technical and Technological Advice of the Convention on Biological Diversity 

(SBSTTA-14), 10 - 21 May 2010 

 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

 

 

 I wish to inform you that the final report of the SBSTTA-14 meeting (document 

UNEP/CBD/COP/10/3) is now available, in English language, in final form, on the Secretariat 

website at: http://www.cbd.int/doc/?meeting=sbstta-14.  The version of this document in the U.N. 

official languages is being uploaded on the same website, as and when it is ready.  

 

I wish to thank Parties that participated fully in the SBSTTA-14 meeting and contributed 

substantially to the smooth running and tangible good results of this Convention Body.  

 

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

Ahmed Djoghlaf 

Executive Secretary 

 
 


